
Kudos: Karen Evins  
 
The Director’s Action Line (DAL) received a call from a consumer recognizing Karen Evins in the Medical 
Assistance Transportation Program (MATP). The consumer reported that “Ms. Karen”                                                                                                                             
is a very helpful worker and does an “awesome job.”   
 


